
  

 
 
 

 

Follow us on Facebook @ Mpumalanga Department of Education  Twitter: @Mpueducation 
#RhandzaXikoloxawena  #BabizeBonke 

Ikhamanga Building; No.7 Government Boulevard, Riverside Park Ext 2, Mbombela 1200 

Office Tel: 013 766 5005 | | Email: G.Sambo@mpuedu.gov.za | Cell: 081 526 7802 
 

Let’s Grow Mpumalanga Together  

 

 

 

 

 

TO NEWS EDITORS AND JOURNALISTS  

FROM THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION  

23 MAY 2024 

 

MEC MAJUBA VISTS SILINDOKUHLE SPECIAL SCHOOL 

 

The MEC for Education, Mr. Bonakele Majuba will embark on a support visit to Silindokuhle Special School 

tomorrow, Friday 24 May 2024 from 11H00. 

 

 

Silindokuhle is one of the 18 Special Schools in the province which caters for 211 learners with who require severe 

to modarate care and support. 

 

 

The MEC’s Support visit is part of his ongoing efforts to address the plight of disabled learners in the Province by 

ensuring that the special school receive adequate resources to enable them to equip the learners with basic 

developmental skills. 

 

 

The MEC has since the beginning of the 2024 school year visited a number of specials schools to take stock of their 

challenges in order to develop urgent intervention programs to address the impediments. 

 

 

"We are committed to ensuring that every child in our Province receives the support and resources they need to 

thrive. The special schools play a critical role to ensure that learners reach their full potential." said MEC Majuba. 

 

 

The media is invited to accompany the MEC and cover the visit. 

Inquiries. 

 

Jasper Zwane at 083 743 1804 

Gerald Sambo at 081 046 9922 

 


